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East Coast Overhead Line Upgrades
Virtual Consultation

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and share your views with us

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) are taking forward plans to reinforce the existing
275kV overhead line to enable operation at an increased voltage of 400kV. As such in lieu of being
able to hold face to face public consultations in the local area, we are hosting a number of virtual
consultation exhibitions to provide greater detail about this project.

The virtual consultation events have been designed to be as interactive as face to face events,
allowing for presentation of key project information and plans, as well as providing an opportunity
to ask questions about the project. Visitors will be able to engage directly with the project team, via
a live chat function, where they can ask any questions they might have about the project and share
their feedback on the current proposals:

1 September 2020 2 September 2020

3 September 2020
2pm - 4pm 4pm - 6pm

S5Spm - 7pm

If you have any questions, please Louise Anderson
do not hesitate to contact Tel: 07384 454233
Community Liaison Manager: Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

To find out how you can join the interactive virtual consultation visit the project website:
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/east-coast-onshore-400kv-ohl-upgrade



